
 

 

 

 

  

Invitation to Consultation 

Draft Parent Charter of Rights 

Draft Student Charter of Rights 
Through 2014 and 2015 a special ad-hoc committee of parents, students and other 

Toronto Catholic District School Board stakeholders worked to produce a Draft 

Parent Charter of Rights and a Draft Student Charter of Rights which has been 

approved by the Board of Trustees for public consultation.   

  

We are pleased to invite you to participate in a comprehensive community 

consultation process regarding the draft Charter of Rights. This process includes a 

confidential online survey which is accessible directly from the Board’s web 

page  (www.tcdsb.org). The web site also contains additional background 

information which you may find useful. (All material can be provided in a variety 

of languages using the “google translate” feature on the website)  

  

Printed copies of the Draft Parent and Student Charter of Rights, and the survey 

are available from the school office. 

  

The deadline for responding to this survey is March 31, 2017.  

  

In addition to the online survey, parents, students and all interested TCDSB 

school community members and Catholic ratepayers are  invited to attend two (2) 

facilitated, face-to-face community consultation and information sessions 

designed to gather feedback. To ensure easy access to public transportation, both 

meetings are being held at schools located on the Bloor-Danforth TTC Subway 

line. 

  

MONDAY, MARCH 27, 2017 

WEST LOCATION: 
Bishop Marrocco/Thomas Merton Catholic Secondary School and Regional Arts 

Centre 

http://www.tcdsb.org/


1515 Bloor Street West 

(Dundas West TTC Subway Station) 

Library/Learning Commons 

7:00 – 9:00 pm 

  

TUESDAY, MARCH 28 

EAST LOCATION: 
St. Patrick Catholic Secondary School 

49 Felstead Avenue 

(Greenwood TTC Subway Station) 

Library 

7:00 – 9:00 pm 

  

All information, comments and feedback gathered as part of these consultations 

will be presented in a report to the Board of Trustees. 

  

Thank you for your participation in this important process. 

  

  

   

The Toronto Catholic District School Board does not send unsolicited email 

messages. You have received this message because either you or someone else 

using this email address has subscribed to our service. To remove your 

subscription, simply click here or log-on to unsubscribe. To request our other 

subscriptions or to change your e-mail address, please click here.  
 

 

 

https://web1.tcdsb.org/interestsubscription/confirmation.aspx?cancel=de02a54d-7283-4f89-8289-b78d6968378b
https://web1.tcdsb.org/interestsubscription/confirmation.aspx?cancel=de02a54d-7283-4f89-8289-b78d6968378b
https://web1.tcdsb.org/interestsubscription/subscription.aspx?reference=de02a54d-7283-4f89-8289-b78d6968378b

